

MINUTES Budget Workshop November 6, 2019 5:10 p.m.

THOSE PRESENT

Mayor Bob Poch Councilmember Fred Netzel Councilmember Mervin Schmidt Councilmember Ben Alling Councilmember Keith St. Jeor

Clerk/Treasurer Stefani Bowden Public Works Superintendent Mike Steffens

Mayor Bob Poch opened the workshop at 5:14 p.m.

There was no quorum for the previous workshop held on October 23, 2019 but Councilmembers Schmidt and St. Jeor along with the Mayor, Clerk and Public Works Superintendent reviewed the Water and Garbage Funds. A review of the discussions that took place and revised spreadsheets were provided for the council to review.

Discussions were held on the potential need for water and garbage rate increases.

The Electric Fund was reviewed with Superintendent Mike Steffens providing an explanation of needs in the Electric Department. Potential electric rate increases were also discussed.

No decisions were made.

Council asked that another workshop be scheduled the hour before the next council meeting on Wednesday, November 13th at 5:15pm.

ADJOURNMENT

The Budget Workshop meeting was adjourned at 6:24 p.m.

Mayor Bollock Clerk Mym Rudeh